
   
           

Prescription re-ordering / repeats  
Over Christmas and New Year 

Last working day is Friday 22
nd

 December 
 

Please note that the Surgery will NOT be open on the following 
days: -  
 

Monday  25
th

 December 2017 
Tuesday  26

th
 December 2017 

Monday  1
st

  January     2018 
 

Any patient who needs to reorder medication over this period 
please complete your repeat medication slip as soon as possible.  
To issue your prescription we need to have 48 hours notice. 
 
If you request a prescription on Friday 22

nd
 December it will 

not be issued until Wednesday 27th December when the 
Practice re-opens.    
 
Your prescription may not be ready until Thursday 28

th
 

December for collection due to the weekend/bank holidays and 
then you may have to wait further for your medication from the 
chemist.  Please don’t forget to reorder your medication. 
 

May we take this opportunity in wishing all our patients a 
Merry Christmas and Healthy New Year. 

 
Many thanks 

Peel Group Practice 
You can order prescriptions online – www.peeldoctors-iom.com 

 

   

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
    


